Professor Alfred Stansfield,
Department of Mining

and letallurgy,
MeGill Universitye.

Dear Professor

i have earefully noted your letter

0
yesterday. In any questions

-
1 asked you about

outside income I was not curious

8 g3 but simply, 1
hoped that you would tell me that you had added
a little to your income in that way. I know

that our salaries at 2cGill are low, and I &
£ 5

am
always glad 1 of o professor increasing -
his income

which does not interfere
with his to the Universitye.

REver vours faithfully,

Principil




